
Mr Tim Orr is our link governor for the curriculum. Today (12/10/2022) he visited the school  

to talk to me about all things to do with the curriculum: the wider curriculum; curriculum 

enrichment and core subjects such as writing. Tim stayed for the whole morning and during 

that time he joined me on playground duty, visited classrooms and witnessed the transition 

between playtime and lessons. This is what he had to say about his visit... 

Our next focused Governor visit will be in November when Nicky Shaw, our  

Chair of Governors, will be coming into school in her capacity as safeguarding governor.  

She will review our processes and record keeping systems and her report will be shared 

with you in the next edition of our Governor Newsletter! 


